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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to extend my heartfelt congratulations and 
appreciation for the exemplary behaviour exhibited by all our students during the recent trial 
exams. Their conduct and dedication displayed by our students throughout the trial 
examination period has been outstanding. Their commitment to their own learning, respect 
for one another, and adherence to the rules and regulations set out during this crucial time 
have been truly commendable. 
 
Not only have they demonstrated resilience through their performance, but their responsible 
behaviour, discipline, and maturity have also greatly contributed to creating an environment 
conducive to giving their very best in each and every exam. 
 
We believe that such behaviour reflects the values instilled in our students and the support 
and guidance provided by parents and carers at home. Your continuous encouragement and 
involvement in their education is invaluable. 
 
We take pride in acknowledging and celebrating not only academic achievements but also 
the character and conduct that shape well-rounded individuals. The positive conduct 
exhibited during these trial exams, showcase the building strength of our school community 
on this journey of improvement and reinforces our commitment to nurturing responsible and 
respectful citizens. 
 
Please join us in acknowledging and celebrating this accomplishment with your children. 
Your ongoing support and partnership in their educational journey are immensely 
appreciated and vital to their success. 
 
Once again, congratulations to all the students for their excellent behaviour during the trial 
exams. We look forward to continuing this journey of academic excellence and personal 
growth together. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
 
Suzy Mattock  
Headteacher  
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